

February 27, 2015

Bill Scroggins Superintendent/President Mt San Antonio College 1100 N Grand Ave Walnut CA 91789

Dear Bill,

Congratulations on having Candice Handjojo and Andrew Pastor selected for the 2015 Phi Theta Kappa (PTK) All-California Academic Team. You are cordially invited to attend a luncheon in honor of these exemplary community college scholars. Invitations to the April 7th awards luncheon also have been mailed to the Phi Theta Kappa/honors advisors and each team member. Please coordinate with your honoree and his/her advisor.

This year, the PTK rankings will be available next week. Rankings will be posted to the League's website (www.ccleague.org) as soon as they are received.

The luncheon and awards ceremony will be held at the Sheraton Grand Hotel Sacramento, 1230 J Street two blocks from the Capitol. Let us know if anyone coming from your college has special medical needs that preclude walking.

All luncheon reservations <u>must</u> be made on-line and be prepaid (purchase orders will be accepted as payment). Reservation forms will not be accepted after Thursday, April 2nd. Please coordinate with your honors advisor.

The Community College League is proud to sponsor this program in conjunction with Phi Theta Kappa. Thank you again, for nominating and supporting your students in this recognition effort.

Yours truly,

Louise Jaffe

Chair of the Board, Community College League

cc: Phi Theta Kappa Advisor

Louise Jaffe